

December 02, 2013

Quality Bass Club 8323 Culebra Ste 103 San Antonio, TX 78251

Dear Friends of Fisher House, Inc.:

On behalf of our Board of Directors, we would like to thank you for providing the Lackland Fisher House guest residents with hamburgers, hotdogs, chips and drinks. Words cannot adequately express our appreciation of the giving of your precious time and gifts.

There is no greater responsibility than caring for others and over the past twenty years, the Lackland Fisher Houses have been able to do this only through the ongoing generosity of donors like you. Fisher House, Inc. and our residents appreciate your kind support in this regard.

Your donation helps us "be there" for military families by alleviating some of the financial and emotional hardship during their medical crisis. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Dwayne F. Hopkins Executive Director

Day Japh

NOTE: IRS rules require us to advise you that no goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift and, for tax purposes, this letter serves as your receipt. Fisher House is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization as defined by the IRS code and gifts are normally tax deductible. In calculating the tax liability, the valuation of non-cash items is the responsibility of the donor.